
“Kavi  Saptak:  A  Celebration
of Poetry and Creativity at
Vanmali  Srujan  Kendra,
Bhopal”

Bhopal. Vanmali Srujan Kendra, Bhopal unit organized a special
poetry recitation series called ‘Kavi Saptak’ in the Muktdhara
Auditorium of Rabindranath Tagore University on 23 December
2024.  In  which  talented  poets  of  Rabindranath  Tagore
University and Scope Global Skill University mesmerized the
audience with their creations.

In this program, Shashwat Verma, Ashi Dixit, Vikrant Bhatt,
Vishakha Rajurkar Raj, Mudit Srivastava and Mausami Parihar
recited their poems, which immersed the auditorium in literary
essence. Shashwat was seen communicating with his inner self
in his poems, while the freshness of language was seen in
Ashi’s poems. Vikrant presented his curiosities in poetry.
Vishakha scattered the rainbow colors of love in her poems.
Mudit worked to bind the events of life and the fine lines of
nature in language. Mausami expressed her tender restlessness
through poems.
The program was presided over by Dr. Veena Sinha ji, President
of Vanmali Srujan Kendra, Bhopal unit. Who congratulated the
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poets and shared her views on their poems. Shri Vinay Upadhyay
ji also praised the poets and the new experiments done in
their creations. At the end of the program, Dr. Savitri Singh
Parihar, Coordinator of Sanskrit Oriental Language and Indian
Knowledge  Tradition  Center,  expressed  her  gratitude  to
everyone.  Student  Pushpendra,  Chairman  of  Virasat  Samiti,
conducted  the  program  efficiently,  and  on  this  occasion
teachers of the Faculty of Humanities and Liberal Arts and
students of Natya Vidyalaya were also present as spectators.
Due to which the program got a wide and enthusiastic audience.
‘Kavi Saptak’ not only provided a platform to poetry lovers
but also promoted literary dialogue and creativity.


